

PROFESSIONAL DRIVING

Company Incorporated

Lince 1969

P.O. BOX 627 ● 85 SCHOOL GROUND ROAD ● BRANFORD, CONNECTICUT 06405

PHONE: 203 481-5517 • TOLL FREE: 1-800-344-0758 • FAX: 203 483-9537

February 23, 2011

Dear Labor Committee

I would like to express my opposition to bill SB-913 Mandating Employers Provide Paid Sick Leave to Employees. This bill will substantially increase our cost of doing business in Connecticut, which is one of the States with the highest business costs.

We are a small Driver Leasing Co. trying to stay alive in this horrible economy adding another mandate like SB 913 would push us over the edge.

I urge you to reject this proposal and work with the business community to control the costs of doing business in Connecticut.

Bornadette Libero

President